August 6, 2019

Dear Carol, Denise, and Lake County Board of Supervisors,

| have accepted a position as a Public Health Medical Director in San Bernardino County and will be
resigning as Public Health Officer in Lake County as of August 30, 2019. Please accept my gratitude for
the opportunities for professional growth afforded by serving as Lake County Public Health Officer. |
have enjoyed getting to know Lake County as a tight-knit community and participating in community
events, including the County Fair and Heroes of Health and Safety fair. It was rewarding to be involved in
the inter-agency collaboration and commitment to serving the community during the Mendocino
Complex Fire. | wish success and good health for the community and thank you again for the
opportunity.

Sincerely,
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Erin Gustafson, M.D., MPH



